Hummel, Robert

From: Jack Dawley <jdawley@northlandresidential.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 15, 2022 9:53 AM

To: Hummel, Robert

Cc: Jack Dawley

Subject: [EXTERNAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Robert,

Pursuant to the Design and Site Plan regulations, the Board has 20 days following closure of the Public Hearing on a
submitted application to render a written decision. The Board closed the Public Hearing on February 1°* and has
scheduled Board meetings on February 15" and March 1. To give the Board and Applicant time to render a complete
and through decision on the Application, please accept this correspondence as my written consent to extend the 20 day
decision period to a 30 day period.

Jack Dawley

John C. Dawley
President & CEO

Northland Residential
W-781-229-4704

C-617-797-6704
www.NorthlandResidential.com




